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The Rt. Honourable Sher Bahadur Deuba, Prime Minister of Nepal, has

sent a congratulatory message to His Excellency Mr. Shinzo Abe, Prime

Minister of Japan today on his re-election as the Prime Minister of Japan.

In his message, the Rt. Honourable Prime Minister has highlighted

excellent state of bilateral relations between Nepal and Japan

characterized by friendship, understanding and mutual cooperation. The

Prime Minister has further stated that democracy and people to people

reiations remain the dynamic dimensions to further nufiuring the friendly

relations.

Also in the message, the Rt. Honourable Prime Minister has happily

applauded the reliable friendship between Nepal and Japan standing

together in times of needs and difficulties. While appreciating the

Government and people of Japan for their immense goodwill, continuous

support and cooperation to the socio-economic development of Nepal,

Prime Minister Deuba has expressed his confidence that the bilateral

relations would be further widened and deepened in the days to come.
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